From:	James Caldwell, CILL
То:	John Grobe
Date:	2/23/04 8:25AM
Subject:	Fwd: Re: Status of RES work on DB Head

Jack,

Our understanding of the results and the timing of this as well as other things like the Commission meeting Thursday need to be considered in the restart decision making process. Please put together a list of external issues that will affect the restart decision to be discussed at the meeting today.

Thanks

CC: Jim Dyer; Samuel Collins

Page 1

\$\$-|+_\|